
I have been a customer of Larry Greenwald’s for the past two years.  I will be continuing 
my association with Larry and his staff in the new venture RecognitionArt. 
 
As the Director of Development for a skilled nursing care facility in Groton, CT, I have had 
a terrific experience with Larry and his employees although I was reluctant at first to 
purchase the unique type of recognition wall that was suggested by his professionals, 
especially from a company so far away from Connecticut.  
 
However, I couldn’t be happier with the quality of the product and the service I have 
received.  They have fulfilled all of our requests and have provided superior follow-up with 
ongoing additions to our donor wall.  I would recommend Recognition Art to anyone 
interested in a first-rate, service oriented donor recognition company. 
 
 
 
 
David Brown 
Director of Development 
Fairview Odd Fellows Home of CT 
 


